
To whom it may concern,

I am Kyah Brown and I am young adult living at 3 Stratford Drive Belrose. 

I strongly disagree with the building of these boarding houses.

I already don't feel safe at night being a female, walking from the bus stop to my house, or 
ducking down the road to get food from the local IGA makes me feel uncomfortable as it is. But 
bringing new people into the community that cannot afford their own homes makes me scared 
of being mugged or worse. 

The roads are already crowded all around Wyatt oval on weekends with sports and pickup 
times for both Belrose Public School and John Collet. Driving through, it is hard to get a park 
outside my own home and I live of an back street. Adding more people will just add congestion 
to our community and the roads. 

There are so many young families and children in this area, what type of people are moving in? 
Why can they not afford their own place? Parks and schools are right next to where you are 
planning on bringing these people. I completely disagree that a boarding house should be put 
in, it makes our community feel less safe. 

This is really important that you DO NOT bring these people into our community. 
Please consider putting in a day care or preschool because there lots of young families that 
would benefit from this. 

Kyah Brown 
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